Item 10.3
Ukrainian Support
Background
In March 2022, the Town Council were made aware of a humanitarian request for items to be sent to support those fleeing the Ukraine and those still within Ukrainian borders.
It was agreed at Finance and Management Committee on 16th March 2022, that a cash donation of £1,000 be made to the Disasters Emergency Committee so that it could be used to greatest effect.  The funds were found from the Small Grant Award scheme and were spent using Power of Competency.
For Consideration
Cllrs at that Committee meeting requested that the Full Council consider donating additional funding supporting those directly affected by the Ukrainian situation.

